
POPPY CAMPAIGN 

Last year, the Crochet Club of SCG,         

embarked on a special project to utilize 

their talent for a good cause.  The students 

knitted a number of poppies to be sold for 

a limited time.   

 

To honor our Veterans, and with              

Remembrance Day coming up, we are  

selling the knitted poppies for $5.00 each.  

This is for a limited time only, and on a  

first-come-first-served basis. 

***** POPPIES FOR SALE ***** 

$5.00 each 

On sale - November 2-11, 2020 

 

All proceeds go to  

ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION 

To obtain one, please call the office and we will reserve your poppy 

order for 24 hours.  Beyond the 24 hours, the unclaimed poppy will 

go back to being available to be sold. 


